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VOCATIONAL EDUCATION
OFFERINGS DURING SCHOOL

HOLIDAYS

What is the holiday school?

The holiday school will help you in the core subjects
(German, mathematics, English) as well as in
planning for your professional future. In the holiday
school you can voluntarily and at no charge

©® Improve your school performance and your
language skills,

® Increase your opportunities for starting a career
and

©  Prepare intensively for your educational
qualification.

Who can participate in the
holiday school?

Pupils of the welcoming classes and integrated
professional training preparation (IBA) can
participate in the holiday school. Pupils and
trainees of the following educational programmes
of vocational schools/Colleges of Further Education
(OSZ) are very welcome:

® Vocational schools (BS),

technical schools (BFS),

technical colleges (FS),

Technical secondary school (FOS),

higher vocational school (BOS),

vocational Gymnasium (bGym).

When and where do the holiday
schools take place?

The holiday school will take place from 2021 to
2023 during school holidays (spring, summer,
autumn) at different locations in Berlin.

Coordinators of the holiday schools will connect the
participants with the appropriate offerings. Before
the start of the holiday school, participants will
receive a personal invitation by e-mail with all the
necessary information.

How can you register for the
holiday school?

Registration can be made by
©® Class teachers or educational counsellors,
® A social agency, company or

®  With the coordinators of the holiday schools
directly.

Pupils and trainees can also apply directly.
You can find all necessary information at
www.berlin.de/osz/integration-und-

vielfalt/ferienschule

Contact

Feel free to contact us. The coordinators of the
holiday schools are available to answer all your
questions and requests:

Jorg Becken
@ 015110454567
P4 lernen-osz.berlin@magenta.de
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